
 
1 July 2013  

 
 

Imperial Minerals Plc 
(“Imperial” or the “Company”) 

 
Non-Executive Director Change of Role 

 
The Company is pleased to announce that Frank Moxon, its Chairman, will move from a non-executive 
to a part-time executive role with immediate effect. 
 
The Company has been actively seeking to identify investment opportunities for some time and the 
Board has decided that the creation of an executive function will enable the Company to intensify its 
efforts.  
 
New Board governance principles will be published on the Company’s website 
(www.imperialminerals.com) during early July and, working closely with its advisory committee, the 
Company is currently completing a strategic review which will result in a revised strategy to lay the 
foundations for developing a significant business with a portfolio of mining assets and sustainable 
cash flows. 
 
Commenting, Frank Moxon said: “With the implementation of these changes I look forward to taking a 
more hands on approach to furthering Imperial’s corporate objectives.  Although times are hard for 
markets and the mining sector this creates real opportunities for Imperial as an investment company.” 
 
There is no further information to be disclosed pursuant to Rule 71 and Paragraph 18, Appendix 1 of 
the ISDX Growth Market Rules for Issuers. 

 
The Directors of the Company accept responsibility for the contents of this announcement. 
 
For further information please contact: 

 
Imperial Minerals plc 
Frank Moxon   
Tel: 01379 640 800  
frank.moxon@hoytmoxon.com  
 
Peterhouse Corporate Finance Limited  
Guy Miller and Mark Anwyl  
Tel: 020 7220 9796  


